Hello, again, Community Members, 

We are delighted that you continue to be engaged in dialog about Big Corkscrew Island Regional Park. In response to expressed public sentiment encouraging master planning of the Northeast public facilities area and in anticipation of receipt of a comprehensive submission of public input on park planning to the Board of County Commissioners, we have decided again to postpone presentation of a conceptual site plan to the Board. At this time there is no target date for this presentation. 

However, staff will be bringing an update on the effort to identify a suitable location for the proposed Southwest Florida Soccer Foundation soccer complex to the Board on February 10, 2015, as originally planned. Because Big Corkscrew Island Regional Park has been considered among other locations for this initiative, the park will be discussed in the context of that conversation. 

We truly appreciate the groundswell of enthusiasm that has accompanied the revival of this project and are confident that your engagement will produce the park you need and want. 

My best, 

Amanda Townsend, Director 
Operations and Veteran Services 
Collier County Public Services Division
